
Dear Family and Friends,

We are asking for your help in support of our school, Keystone Montessori!
Did you know Arizona law allows Arizona taxpayers to receive a dollar-for-
dollar tax credit when they contribute to a public school for support of a
variety of activities and equipment. Taxpayers can receive a credit of $200 if
they file as single or head of household and $400 if they file as married.
Activities and equipment include but are not limited to field trips, fine arts,
visual arts, athletics and scientific laboratory equipment and materials,
playground equipment, text books, and health care supplies to name a few.
Please contact your tax advisor to see if you qualify.

Let's make #GivingTuesday count for Keystone... ...and get you
TWO chances to win an Apple Watch! 

Here's how to enter:

Anyone who makes a Tax Credit donation HERE by #GivingTuesday 
(November 29th) will receive TWO raffle tickets for the Apple Watch drawing. 
A winner will be drawn on December 15th. Any AZ Tax Credit donations 
made after #GivingTuesday will only receive one raffle ticket.

 Please be sure to list our name on the form - there is a place to do that. 
There are two, separate drawings for two Apple Watches: One Keystone 
family will win an Apple Watch and one non-Keystone family will win an Apple 
Watch.

Please direct any questions to Ms. Melissa at
Melissa@KeystoneMontessori.com and

Click HERE to make #GivingTuesday count for Keystone!

https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_3ad92ba4-1969-11e7-bb7f-024e165d44b3&WidgetId=9033728
https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_3ad92ba4-1969-11e7-bb7f-024e165d44b3&WidgetId=9033728



